
Rod & Linda Widicker 
232 40th Ave NE 
Bowdon, ND 58418 
 
January 24, 2021 
 

TO: District 14 Representatives: Robin Weisz and Jon O. Nelson 

 

REGARDING: HOUSE BILL NO. 1468 

 

We are providing written testimony in favor of HOUSE BILL NO. 1468. 

 

We have a grandchild who has experienced adverse reactions related to vaccines. Our granddaughter 

was hospitalized multiple times following her vaccinations. The vaccinations were not safe for our 

granddaughter … and the risks were not clearly presented to her parents (our daughter and her 

husband).  

 

We are asking that you support HOUSE BILL NO. 1468, so that parents may be provided with unbiased 

education regarding the benefits and/or risks involved with each and every vaccination. Parents should 

have the option to request an exemption when a vaccine presents a very real risk to their child. We 

believe it is extremely important that every parent be allowed to exercise their God-given right to decide 

what is best for their child’s particular health needs. 

 

This is a very real issue that has caused concern and distress for our family. Thank you for listening. 

 

Respectfully, 

Rod & Linda Widicker 

District 14 Constituents 


